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A 47-year-old male succumbed to injuries sustained after being 

struck by a motor vehicle. 
 

Paramedics from Harford County Emergency Services, the Aberdeen Fire Department, 

and officers with the Aberdeen Police Department responded to the 600 block of S. 

Philadelphia Blvd. around 5:30 PM on January 8, 2024, after receiving multiple calls that 

a pedestrian had been struck.  Initial investigation has revealed that Thomas Patrick 

Smith from Aberdeen was in the roadway when he was struck by a motor vehicle 

operated by a 29-year-old Aberdeen woman.  

Mr. Smith was transported to a local hospital, where life-saving efforts continued before 

he was pronounced deceased.  A Crash Reconstruction Team from the Harford County 

Sheriff’s Office responded to assist in the investigation.  Anyone who may have 

witnessed this crash is asked to contact Sgt. Neidig at 410-272-2121, ext. 171 or by e-

mail at jneidig@aberdeenmd.gov. 
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